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Invitation to Public Meeting 
13 August 2021 

Local Area Traffic Management Study - Hughesdale 
Dear Resident/Trader 
 
This letter is to invite you to a public meeting for our Hughesdale Local Area Traffic Management 
(LATM) Study, to discuss traffic issues within the Hughesdale area. A map of the study area is provided 
on the back of this letter. 
 
This meeting is for local residents to provide input and suggestions about existing traffic conditions in 
the area.   We encourage you to attend and have your say on:  
 

Date: Thursday 2 September 2021 
Time: Evening (TBC) 
Place: Local Venue (TBC)  

 
Councillors and Council Transport Engineers will be at the meeting to listen to your concerns and ideas 
to address the traffic and parking issues in your area.    
 
Your involvement and attendance would be greatly appreciated.  
 
Due to COVID-19 restrictions, you will need to register to attend.  You can do this online by visiting 
https://shape.monash.vic.gov.au/LATM18 by Wednesday 25 August 2021.  We will email further 
information about the event’s location and exact time to residents who have registered closer to the 
date. 
 
If you have any traffic issues you wish to raise prior to the public meeting, you are encouraged to do so 
by visiting the Shape Monash page via the link above or the QR code below.  
 
Please contact Han Aung, Transport Engineer, on 9518 3002 or at mail@monash.vic.gov.au with any 
queries or if you need any assistance in registering for the meeting. 
 
Thank you in advance for your participation. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
TONG TE 
Senior Strategic Transport Engineer 

https://shape.monash.vic.gov.au/LATM18
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